www.holyredeemerchelsea.com

The Church of Our Most Holy Redeemer & St. Thomas More Cheyne Row, Chelsea



The Holy Trinity by Rublev

TRINITY SUNDAY

(Parish Mass Book page 81)
Saturday evening 6.30pm Vigil Mass
10.00am Family Mass
11.00am Sung Latin Mass
12.15pm Mass
6.30pm Mass

ST PHILIP'S SCHOOL, KENSINGTON

- St Philip's is a Roman Catholic prep school for 100 boys (Years 3 8) located at Gloucester Road in Kensington.
- The School is seeking suitable applicants for Years 3 5 places for September 2018 in order to meet its charitable objectives and obligations.
- Bursaries up to 100% of fees are available.
- Ofsted Inspection (March 2018): "Pupils of all abilities make excellent progress across all subject areas".
- Boys leave after Year 8 for leading schools.
- Entry is by academic assessment into a class of up to 20 pupils.

Contact: www.stpschool.co.uk Registrar: j.ironside@stpschool.co.uk 020 7373 3944

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES

Monday - Friday 8.00am Saturday morning 10.00am

Confession: Saturday 10.30am - 11.00am, 5.30pm - 6.00pm

Morning Prayer: Monday - Friday 7.30am

Saturday 9.30am, Sunday 9.30am

Evening Prayer: Saturday 6.00pm, Sunday 6.00pm

Newcomers Please introduce yourselves and complete and return

to the Rectory a parish registration form, which is available in the church porch or on our website.

Mobile Phones Please turn off all phones before entering the church. **Donations to the Parish** can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20,

Account no: 91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea.

Text donation: Text 'PARISH CHELS' to 70800 to donate £5 to this parish.

Thank you.

Parish Priest - Canon Paschal Ryan

Tel: 020 7352 0777 Email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk

Parish Administrator - Rosslyn Okumu

Monday - Friday 9.30am - 1.30pm

Tel: 020 7352 0777 Email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk

The Rectory - 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS

HOW TO UNDERSTAND PENTECOST (2)

We receive the Spirit...the gift which is in Christ is one, yet offered and offered fully to all. Always available, it is given in proportion to each one's will to receive it; it remains with each according to his will to grow in merit. This is what is with us to the end of time; this is our consolation in our time of waiting; this, through what it bestows and effects, is the pledge of our hope for the future; this is the light of our minds, the splendour of our understanding.

(On the Trinity by St Hilary of Poitiers)

CONGRATULATIONS ARCHBISHOP WILSON!

The auxiliary bishop responsible for this part of the Diocese of Westminster, the Western Area, Bishop John Wilson, has been nominated by Pope Francis to succeed Archbishop Peter Smith as Archbishop of Southwark. Please remember the new archbishop in your prayers, both giving thanks for his ministry in this diocese and seeking an outpouring of the Holy Spirit to guide and sustain him in his new apostolate on the other side of the River Thames.

2019 MISSSION APPEAL

This weekend we welcome Fr Augustine Sawadogo of the Missionaries of Africa (aka "The White Fathers"). They are an international team of priests, brothers and lay associates who work in partnership with the local churches in Africa. As well as working in parishes and building up small communities they are involved with media involvement in justice and peace, agriculture, and seminary training. Though nowadays most of the priests and bishops in Africa are African, there is still work to be done. Today's collection will be an opportunity for us to play a part in their work.

PRAYER GROUP

A group of Parishioners meets every fortnight to follow a series of Ignatian spiritual exercises (drawing upon the work of St Ignatius Loyola provided by the Christian Life Community based at the Jesuit Centre in Farm Street). We look forward to welcoming new participants. For further information, please contact Charles McFarland on 020 8767 7132.

VISITING?

We hope you enjoy your stay in London. If you are on Twitter or other social media, please tell your friends about this church, one of the hidden gems of Chelsea.

THE ST VINCENT DE PAUL BIKE RIDE

The 21st Annual SVP Bike Ride will take place on Sunday 30th June from the Church of St James in George Street W1U 3QY (aka Spanish Place) to Waltham Abbey. Starting at 9.30am, return by road or by rail to Liverpool Street. This gives the choice of either a 30mile or 50mile ride. The ride will be friendly, non-competitive, flat and mostly off-road. All cyclists required to wear a helmet and to undertake to raise at least £50 for SVP. To register contact Simon Webb 07866 545123 or nixwebb@hotmail.com. For further details please see the notice in the church porch.

CARITAS VOLUNTEER SERVICE

"Giving your time is your greatest gift"
New vacancies listed weekly, one-off and short term. Tailored recommendations.
Contact Volunteer Coordinator: 07738 18 3 833 or caritasvol@rcdow.org.uk.
Register for the Volunteer Service at: caritaswestminster.org.uk/volunteer.

WESTMINSTER TO LOURDES

20th to 26th July, the Westminster Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes led by Cardinal Vincent Nichols. There are opportunities to volunteer to assist sick pilgrims. For details see: tangney-tours.com/pilgrimages/lourdes/Westminster-lourdes-2019.

COULD YOU BE A LOURDES HELPER?

The Westminster Diocese Lourdes pilgrimage team is looking to recruit volunteers to lend medical and practical support for the pilgrimage from 20th to 26th July 2019. If interested, please contact the Diocesan Pilgrimage Office at Vaughan House on 0207 798 9173 or westminsterfrai@gmail.com or lourdes@rcdow.org.uk. Volunteering booking forms available online at https://form.jotformeu.com/82291257422354.

POSTGRADUATE PROGRAMMES IN THEOLOGY AND ETHICS

At St Mary's University, Twickenham, London TW1 4SX. MA, PG Dip, PG Cert in Bioethics and Medical Law, Catholic Social Teaching, Theology. Now taking applications for Autumn 2019 entry. Flexible teaching and learning at ourbiggest Catholic University: stmarys.ac.uk or phone 020 8240 4202

MASS INTENTIONS

Parishioners requesting a Mass to be celebrated for a particular intention are advised that a few weeks advance notice is suggested to ensure that a Mass be celebrated on their preferred date. It is customary that a donation to the parish should accompany such requests, which can be made either to the Parish Office or the Parish Priest.

SOCIAL ENTERPRISE

START-UP?

Do you have a social enterprise idea but are not sure what to do about it? Do you want to work alongside others with business ideas to make a positive social impact? SEIDS may be the place for you. Visit seids.org.uk or phone 020 3026 2502. SEIDS is supported by Caritas Westminster.

BOOKS FOR CHILDREN

Parents, please note that near the back of the church there is a bookcase with religious books for children. Please help yourselves but also put the books back tidily on the shelves at the end of Mass.

CATHOLIC SINGLES

Bringing together single Catholics, Catholic Singles has for several years enabled thousands of people to find new friendships, in some cases leading to marriage. For more information visit catholicsingles.org.uk.

I AM A CATHOLIC

Available from the table at the back of the church, credit card sized cards for your wallet or purse. These indicate that, if admitted to hospital, you wish to be visited by a Catholic chaplain. Please remember that hospitals may no longer inform the chaplain of your being a Catholic unless you ask them to do so. Please let Canon Ryan know if you would like him to visit someone at home or in hospital.

COFFEE ROTA

Refreshments are available in the Monckton Room after the Sunday 10.00am and 11.00am Masses. Volunteers are needed to give a hand preparing and serving coffee.